
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 September 2023 

 

Non School Uniform Day – Friday 22 September 2023 - in supporting Morocco and 

Libya disasters. 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am sure that you have seen the recent news concerning the devastating earthquake and 

subsequent floods that have occurred in Morocco and Libya. 

As a school we would like to try and support the people of the affected communities, some of 

them with links to Portswood Primary School. 

Your child may come to school, in return for a small charitable donation, in non-school uniform. 

There will be collection buckets on the school gates on the morning of Friday 22 September 

2023, if you wish to donate further. 

All money raised will be donated to British Red Cross. More details can be found on the link 

below: 

Click for more info:  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

J. Leonard 

Deputy Head 

https://www.redcross.org.uk/

